
 

     
    

          

                                     

   
   

 
       

           
         

          
     

           
      

           

         
        

         
 

      
      

   

           
      

 

    

    

 

  

   

      
    

    

  

 
 

     

 

               

         
         

             

  
      

  
 

   

City of Chicago 
Business Affairs and Consumer Protection
 
PUBLIC VEHICLE INDUSTRY NOTICE
 

May 4, 2015	 Notice No. 15-049 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (“RFP”) FOR
	
THE TAXICAB DISPATCH APPLICATION “E-HAIL” PROGRAM
	

The City of Chicago (the “City”) acting through the Department of Business Affairs and 

Consumer Protection (“BACP”) invites the submission of proposals in response to a Request 
For Proposals (“RFP”) for inclusion in the City’s Taxicab Dispatch Application “E-Hail” 

Program. The Taxicab Dispatch Application “E-Hail” Program seeks to designate internet-
enabled applications that will dispatch City of Chicago licensed taxicabs pursuant to 

requirements listed in this RFP. Pursuant to Municipal Code of Chicago Section 9-112-565 
“Consolidated taxicab electronic dispatch applications”, the Commissioner of BACP is 
authorized to issue a solicitation, and to select an entity or entities, pursuant to such 

solicitation, to provide its dispatching service applications to City of Chicago licensed 
taxicab vehicles. The chosen Respondent(s) will be selected to provide electronic hailing 

dispatching services to all City of Chicago licensed taxicabs as defined in the RFP. 

The REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (“RFP”) FOR THE TAXICAB DISPATCH APPLICATION “E-
HAIL” PROGRAM is posted and available to download at www.cityofchicago.org/bacp . 

The timetable for the RFP solicitation is summarized below. Note that these are target 
dates and are subject to change by the City. 

Key Activity Target Date 

City Issues RFP Monday, May 4, 2015 

Pre-Proposal Conference 

Friday, May 15, 2015 at 3:00pm (CST) 

BACP Hearing Room, Suite 805 - City Hall 
121 N. LaSalle Street, Chicago, Illinois 

Post-Conference Questions Due Friday, May 22, 2015 

Addendum Response to Clarifying 

Questions 
Friday, May 29, 2015 

Proposals Due Friday, June 5, 2015 by 4:00pm (CST) 

►	 For questions, comments, or to join the City of Chicago's Department of Business Affairs and 

Consumer Protection-Public Vehicle Operations (BACPPV) e-mail list to receive industry notices 
and other news, send an email to BACPPV@cityofchicago.org. 

►	 Rules and Regulations governing City of Chicago licensed public vehicles and public chauffeurs 

are available at www.cityofchicago.org/bacp. 
►	 The Municipal Code of Chicago is available at www.amlegal.com. 

Public Vehicle Operations Division ● 2350 W. Ogden, First Floor, Chicago, IL 60608
	
BACPPV@cityofchicago.org ● 312-746-4300 ● www.cityofchicago.org/bacp
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